
Keep the Spirit of ‘45 Alive!
 has been a proud supporter of the “Keep the Spirit of ’45 Alive!” since 2009.

“The Spirit of ’45 and U-Haul are linked by synergy, history and a passionate understanding of the need to memorialize the ‘greatest generation.’ Their sacrifice and blind 
resolve epitomizes all that was and is good and honorable with our country. U-Haul was founded in 1945 as WWII was coming to a close, so many of our earliest employees 
were veterans returning from war. Their entrepreneurial spirit and sense of adventure shaped not only the DIY moving industry, but our nation and the generations to follow.” 

— Stuart Shoen, Executive VP, U-Haul International, Inc.


